
GPD Comstat Room (3rd Floor)
City of Greenville Municipal Building
201 W 5th Street, Greenville NC, 27834

Thursday, June 13
10:00 AM–12:00 PM

Please join the City of Greenville’s Community Development Department Housing Division for a 
General Contractor’s Workshop on Thursday, June 13, 2019 at 10:00 AM. This workshop is designed 
to inform General Contractors about the requirements for bidding on new construction and housing 
rehabilitation projects with the Housing Division. All Licensed General Contractors seeking to be 
added to the City of Greenville’s Approved Contractor’s List are invited to attend. 

This workshop is mandatory for all contractors currently on the Approved Contractors List.
 
WWomen-owned, minority-owned, and Section 3-certified businesses are encouraged to attend.
 
For additional information, please contact Virgil Smith, Senior Housing Rehabilitation Specialist,
at (252) 329-4503, or AJ Basile, Housing Rehabilitation Specialist, at (252) 329-4510.

Calling All Contractors!
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